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City of Los Angeles Mail - Council File number 20-0190 (arming park rangers)

Seth Lewandowski <sethlewandowski@yahoo.com>
To: "herb.wesson@lacity.org" <herb.wesson@lacity.org>
Cc: "Clerk.CPS@lacity.org" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>, "EAPD.LA@gmail.com" <EAPD.LA@gmail.com>

Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 5:54 PM

Dear Mr. Wesson,
As a resident of Koreatown and an city employee of the recs and park department, I strongly believe that the last thing we 
need in our city is more guns. I work as a Park Activity Monitor and can see no benefit in arming our Park Rangers. Quite 
the opposite- more guns means more violence. Put whatever money that would go into buying and maintaining these 
hypothetical weapons towards programs that will actually make our parks safer- help for the homeless and other social 
programs.

Thank You,

Seth Lewandowski 
512 S Hobart Blvd #107 
Los Angeles, CA 90020
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